
From: Kristy Weidhuner <kweidhuner@pretzelpride.com> 
Date: Tue, Oct 29, 2024 at 9:31 AM 
Subject: Build Conference 
To: Hattie Llewellyn <hllewellyn@pretzelpride.com> 
 
 

Good morning,  
 
There is a junior and senior FFA conference that is on November 25 and 26. This is an 
overnight event that requires school board approval!  
 
I will include additional information about the conference below! It will provide the 
students with team building, leadership, and other agricultural knowledge!  
 

 Dates - Monday, November 25 - Tuesday, November 26, 2024 (Overnight Conference)  
 Time:  Monday - 10:00 a.m. - 5:15 p.m. & Tuesday - 8:30 a.m. - 2:00 p.m. (Registration 

on Monday from 8:00 a.m. - 10:00 a.m.) 

Place - Illinois State University, Bone Student Center, Illinois State University, 100 N University 
St, #146, Normal, IL 61761 
 
Thank you, 
 
-- 
Kristy Weidhuner 
New Berlin High School 
Agriculture Instructor/FFA Advisor 
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